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BRADFORD NUT

22 Edmund Street

Bradford

BD5 0BH

Email: contact@bradfordnut.org
Tel: (01274) 414664

Fax: (01274) 414665

Minutes of the General Meeting held on 23rd September, 2008 
Apologies:  Christ Cheetham, Jo Hill, Alex Leggatt, Anwar Sheikh, Quentin Deakin, Ian Murch, Azhar Iqbal.
Minutes:   Agreed as a true record with no matters arising.

Correspondence:  
Training for Reps in Academies, sending Denis White
· Black Teachers Conference, happening during half term
· Cuba Solidarity Campaign, agreed to £30 affiliation

· Love Music Hate Racism, agreed to affiliate 500 members at £35

Reports and discussion

Pay Campaign
John Howarth reported.  The ballot for “Discontinuous Action” takes place from 6th October to 3rd November. There has been a dramatic reduction in numbers entering teacher training colleges and 28% of those who do qualify don’t take up a post.  Pay has fallen significantly behind other public sector workers. The STRB has failed twice to take action when the trigger mechanism has been reached.  Working hours have risen, to 52.5 hours per week for primary teachers.
Members in schools are asking about the positions of the NAS/UWT and ATL.  Pay Action committee meeting to be arranged – Tuesday 7th October 4.30 pm.

We will send a letter to every member at their home addresses.  Powerpoints, leaflets etc are on our website.

Workload campaign “Good for Teachers, Good for Children” running alongside pay campaign.

TUC Public Sector Pay Campaign ongoing.

Hardship Fund available for young teachers in difficulties.

Academies and Trusts
Jane Rendle reported.  Three more Trust schools to be made in Bradford.

Salary Safeguarding
Jane Rendle reported.  The historical safeguarding following the middle school reorganisation continues beyond Dec 31st.
BSF
Miriam Murch reported.  Phase 1 complete but with many problems, snagging etc.

Children Photographing Staff
Miriam Murch reported.  Leaflet distributed giving H&S advice to schools.

A.O.B.

· Full time Nursery places are being withdrawn in Bradford and only Part-time places offered, Ruth Moran asked to pass details to Hazel Danson who will take it up nationally.
· Next meeting Tues 11th November.

The General Meeting closed at 6:25
